FOR THE ATTENTION OF CAROLINE ROCHE
Planning, Housing and Economy, 
Cherwell District Council.
 

Dear Caroline Roche,
 

Application 10/00558/OUT : Cotefield Farm, Bodicote
Thanks for consulting me about this application.

I have no objections to the site layout plan as shown on Drawing SK.06.

I note the positive references to crime prevention and community safety on pages 28 and 34 of the Design and Access Statement.

If and when more detailed plans are drawn I will welcome the opportunity to comment further. 

Sincerely
 

David Campbell
David Campbell
Crime Prevention Design Advisor
Cherwell, Vale of White Horse, West Oxfordshire
Thames Valley Police
Queen's Avenue
Bicester
Oxfordshire
OX26 2NT
 

01869 364560
david.campbell@thamesvalley.pnn.police.uk
4 May 2010

Please note the above relates solely to crime prevention and community safety issues 

and does not indicate support for, or opposition to, this application as a whole
 

